
DATE: May 1, 2025
TOPIC: Summer 2026 - Todd Hall Classroom Additions and Interior Renovations
PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:
☒ Action
☒ Discussion
☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
StudioGC architecture+interiors provided three (3) concepts for discussions relative to the future of 
Todd Hall.

The first concept offers a four classroom addition to accommodate SD74’s Pre-K expansion, NTDSE 
programs and CCDC, along with renovations to existing Todd Hall classrooms allowing for a series of 
space utilizations recommended by the Administration at a previous meeting.

Concept Two places a single or multi-story addition at the southeast corner of Todd Hall for long-
term planning purposes. Athi presented the specific amount of space that would be associated with 
additions of various sizes and how many classrooms that could be added.

Concept Three presented an addition to Todd Hall at the northeast corner that would knock down 
the Administration Building, which was not as desirable from the Committee’s perspective.

Fiscal Impact:
Unknown

Recommendation:
The Facilities Committee concurred with the Administration’s recommendation to the Board of 
Education to approve Concept One for 2026 construction to accommodate NTDSE, Pre-K expansion, 
as well as to incorporate Children’s Care and Development Center into the future of the Village.
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